
February 19, 1993 

Kermit Geary 
1226 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pa 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to confirm your reception of WMRV-AM on 12/4/92 from 

0730 until 0810 EST. Thank you for your report. Enclosed 

are some bumper stickers when we were WENE-AM. I don't have 

any WMRV stickers in Portland. 

I would be very interested in a copy of your reception 

report form 1950, if it's not to much trouble to photocopy. 

Thanks for listening. 

73's 

John Hussey 
Assistant Director of Engineering 
Beacon Broadcasting 
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